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July 25, 2019 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING BRIEF ADJUDICATIVE PROCEEDING 

(Now set for Thursday, August 1, 2019, at 1:30 p.m.) 

Re: In the Matter of the Investigation of Safe to Go Movers, LLC For Compliance with WAC 

480-15-555, WAC 480-15-560, and WAC 480-15-570 

Docket TV-190515 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On July 1, 2019, the Commission issued a notice to Safe to Go Movers, LLC (Safe to Go or 

Company) advising the Company that the Commission intends to cancel the permit and authority 

of Safe to Go to provide services as a household goods carrier effective August 13, 2019, unless 

Safe to Go obtains Commission approval of a safety management plan prior to that date. The 

notice further states that the Commission will hold a brief adjudicative proceeding in this matter 

at 9:30 a.m., on August 1, 2019, in Room C-110, 621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey 

Washington. 

 

On July 22, 2019, Commission staff (Staff) advised the undersigned that the Company’s owner is 

unable to arrive at the hearing at 9:30 a.m. due to an unavoidable conflict. Staff represented that 

it does not object to rescheduling the hearing, and that all parties agree to a start time of 1:30 

p.m. on the same date. Accordingly, the Commission finds good cause to reschedule the brief 

adjudicative proceeding to August 1, 2019, at 1:30 p.m.  

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the brief adjudicative proceeding in docket 

TV-190515 is rescheduled for August 1, 2019, at 1:30 p.m.  

/s/ Laura Chartoff 

LAURA CHARTOFF 

Administrative Law Judge 


